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To all our lovely Parents, Carers, Friends, Families, Staff and Governors, 
 
Hello there!   We do hope you and your lovely families are all keeping safe and well 
and looking forward to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations!  
 
It was so lovely to see so many of you at our Friends of Red Gates School AGM 
meeting yesterday and we really do appreciate all your wonderful help and support 
of our amazing children and school, thank you so much! 
 
Red Gates Football Match! 
 
Wasn’t the recent Red Gates Football Match such a joyous celebration and didn’t 
both our teams do brilliantly!!  It was so fantastic for our Red Gates Family to be 
back all together again and such a beautiful community spirit, cheering on all our 
amazing children in superb Red Gates style! 
 
Thank you ever so much indeed for very kindly sending in all your amazing and 
delicious Cake donations and for purchasing so many too! Wow! It was such a 
tremendous contribution and we are so very grateful to you for all your kindness and 
generosity!  
We are delighted to say that with your amazing help, we raised a whopping £174.50         
Well done and thank you to everyone!   That’s absolutely fantastic! 
 
We’d like to say a very special thank you to dear Denise, Remy’s Mum (in Violet 
Class), who very kindly made a spectacular Chocolate Red Gates Football Match 
Gateaux especially for the occasion.  This was raffled off to the lucky winner and  
raised an amazing £30!  Thank you so much Denise and Remy!!  And also thank you 
to the very kind winner who very generously donated it back to Red Gates, bless 
your heart! 

‘Bags2School’! 
 
Thank you ever so much too for all your very kind donations you very kindly sent in 
to our recent ‘Bags2School’ fundraiser which bought in a wonderful total of £80!  
Well done everyone! 
 



*Please save the date!!   
 
We have some fantastic fun Friends fundraising events to look forward to when we 
return to school after the half term week!  
There will be more details about these and much more in our next newsletter!  How 
exciting!! 

 
Sports Day Cake Sales! -   Tues 14th, Weds 15th & Thurs 16th June!   
 
Sponsored Swim! –   Saturday 9th July – 4-5pm  
 
Fun Quiz Night! -   Friday 15th July – 7-10pm 

Sponsored Jubilee Bounce! –  Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th July 

 
We’d just like to say a huge heart-felt “Thank you so much!” to you all for all your 
amazing and wonderful support you always give to our amazing school which is so 
truly appreciated! 
 
We’re so looking forward to seeing you very soon and wishing you and your lovely 
families a very happy and safe Jubilee half term week! 
 
With very best wishes always, 
your Friends of Red Gates School Committee 
Carrie, Jen, Etienne and Holly. 

 

 

 
   
 
 


